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KEV-SCHOOL CASH ONLINE- 
WHY YOU NEED TO SIGN UP 

This year parents are required to sign all permission forms online which will be done on KEV, 
so signing up for your account is necessary. 

Paying school fees and signing school forms online is fast and easy and can be done from any 
computer or smartphone.   

Get setup in three simple steps: 
1. Create Your Profile: Go to https://nlps.schoolcashonline.com and click on “Register” and fill in 

all appropriate fields. 

2. Confirm Your Email: Check your inbox for the email confirmation and click on the link inside. 
Sign in with your new login details. 

3. Add a Student: Click “Add Student” and fill in the required fields with your child’s details. 

More information and instructions on how to sign up and use School Cash Online are available 
here https://www.sd68.bc.ca/schoolcashonline/. 

Classes would like to begin our gardening program with PHC by 
Friday, September 25th so completing the walking fieldtrip form 
on KEV is required to allow students to walk over to the 
Commons. 

 

TRANSITION LEARNING PROGRAM 
Parents who have chosen the Transition Learning Program for their 

child (ren), please check your email for more information. 

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rGE1_sygGluLwK2MxXRCzA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhQjeXP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly9ubHBzLnNjaG9vbGNhc2hvbmxpbmUuY29tVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARhcEYV__RDBGUhZkYWxlLmJ1cmdvc0BzZDY4LmJjLmNhWAQAAAAC
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0YGrnPHeOvyWZ2-atuqsPw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhQjeXP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2Q2OC5iYy5jYS9zY2hvb2xjYXNob25saW5lL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEYXBGFf_0QwRlIWZGFsZS5idXJnb3NAc2Q2OC5iYy5jYVgEAAAAAg~~


 

LUNCH HOUR REQUEST 

 
Please send a tea towel, place mat or serviette with your child each day to 

place on their desk during lunch.   
 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

     This year student pictures will be taken on 

Wednesday, OCTOBER 21 

They will be taken in the gym to allow for proper 

physical distancing.   

Class and team photos will be taken in the late spring. 

Note: You do not have to purchase any pictures if 
you do not want to and this is not a fund-raiser 
for the school. We ask that all students get their 
picture taken as we use it for our identification 
pictures in our school record system and for         
safety/emergency drills. 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
 

School supplies were ordered in July and are being supplied by the school at a 
cost of $30 per student.  Parents now have the option to pay school fees with KEV 
online.  All parents received instructions on how to register for online payments 
from the district last week.  You will be able to pay this online starting today.  
However, if you prefer to pay with cash, please put it in an envelope with your 
child’s name on it and hand it to their classroom teacher.  Karin will send a receipt 



 
for the payment back home with your child (ren). 
 
 


